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Further to the comments made at the last open hearing with respect to repeated flooding throughout the numerous panel
areas. In order to further support these comments and following the first period of winter rain the same pattern of flooding
has been experienced once again. The uploaded pdf entitled October 24 is a brief overview of some of the areas affected
and their associated panel area references. The group has further video evidence showing much more detail unfortunately
the site does not accept uploads of this type. 
These examples of regular flooding will only be made worse during installation and throughout the operational phase of
the development. They are regular and repeatable as demonstrated by the photographs submitted previously and those
attached to this submission



A) Mill lane taken 09/10/2024. Entrance to the 
proposed Carpark. Looking SW.Panel Area F B) Mill lane taken 09/10/2024. Entrance to the 

proposed Carpark. Looking NE Panel Area F

C) Mount pleasant Farm entrance to 
Substation taken 09/10/2024. Panel Area C

D) Mount pleasant Farm entrance to 
Substation taken 09/10/2024. Panel Area C

E & F Leaving Bishopton Towards Redmarshall & 
Entering Bishopton from SE taken 09/10/2024.

Panel areas E & F
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